Steven Seee

From: chanel chung <chanel.chung@outlook.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2025 12:43 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: support of Bill H-531

To whom it may concern,

I am in support of Bill H-531, and would be deeply affected if the bill does not pass. | have been seeing
Michelle Besette at Citrine in Cumberland, RI for a couple years now and | am very with happy with her as a
provider. | don't trust other providers outside of her practice to service me. | have also seen the amount of
time and hard work she has put into building her business and it would be horrible to see that affected. If the
bill is not affected it would not only affect me, but the community she has built.

Thank you,
Chanel Chung



